

## **Skyview Middle School PTSA: August 2020**

### **Meeting Minutes Date: August 18, 2020**

Meeting Commenced: Called to Order at 6:10 pm      Quorum Reached? Yes

\*Meeting held at On Tap, outdoors and socially distant

#### President's Report:

\*Future Meetings will be held on the 3<sup>rd</sup> Tuesday of the month from 6-7pm via Zoom until further notice

\*Next meeting: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 6pm via Zoom

#### Welcome/Introductions/Meetings Minutes:

\*Introduced New Vice Principal Julie Stroinski-WELCOME!

\*Reviewed Minutes. Motion to Approve: Michelle, 2<sup>nd</sup> : Melanie. All in Favor.

\*Reminder to update board membership/and Training hours.

\*Reminder to fill out Sign in sheet.

#### Treasurers Report:

\*\$4.50 deposit from e-script

\*Walked through changes to be made. Revision will be available next meeting.

\*Motion to approve changes to budget: Heather 2<sup>nd</sup>: Michelle

#### No Fuss Fundraiser/Other Fundraising options:

\*Keeping No Fuss Fundraiser-potentially use funds raised to help teachers create supply kits to hand out to students to help CDL (Comprehensive Distance Learning) more conducive and effective at home. School will front funds to cover costs and we will share fundraising funds to help cover their costs. Mr. O will send out a blurb about this (Dallas to write) in his weekly email to students/parents on Friday August 28, 2020.

\*Discussed looking into Yumraisers/Restaurants/Community fundraisers-may be a good option for us.

\*Ice cream social fundraiser is on pause until we have guidelines from the district.

#### New Business/Unfinished Business:

\*Website will be updated: Melanie's husband Casey

\*Move forward on opening Falcon Gear Store-need to reach out and see if they will cover shipping.

\*Monthly newsletter-we will piggy back on Mr. O's weekly email to students and parents.

\*Instagram-Michelle will look into business vs. personal account and we will discuss at next meeting.

\*Welcome back teachers-Mr. O recommended gift cards-need to look into this.

\*Staff/student/6<sup>th</sup> grade support tabled until we know what the district guidelines are.

Principles Report:

\*Discussed the idea of supply kits for kids for CDL. See fundraiser notes.

\*Still waiting on guidelines from the District as to what we can do. Will keep us posted as to the needs of the staff and what we can do to help.

Meeting Adjourned: 7:15pm